
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 30, 2017 3:08:02 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:43 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Joan Del Tin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a residential customer with home heating on hydro, there has never been any discounts for being
energy-wise or using a utility that is supposed "green". We added extra insultation, energy-stripping,
new windows, energy-saving appliances, LED lighting and conserve whenever possible. Our monthly
hydro bill almost as much as our mortgage payments while people heating on oil and gas were getting
discounts for keeping their usage under a certain level while leaving lights on all night.
We need to be stop increasing rates and compounding the high cost of living in southern Ontario. Hard
working people do not receive get the equivalent in salary increases to cover all of the rising costs,
electricty included, and as a result, get poorer.

-- Attachment --
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